Love Hannah

From: Peter Lind <doclind@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2013 8:01 PM
To: Sen MonnesAnderson

Subject: Oregon SB 132

Re: SB 132

Dear Senator Anderson,

This bill is an attempt to remove the religious exemption from vaccinations. I don't feel this is a
good idea at all.

There is certain risk from vaccines. If a vaccine injures a child who is going to assume
responsibility?

As a doctor of chiropractic and a founding board member of the Oregon Chiropractic Association, I
strongly oppose this bill because it tears away more freedom from parents who choose not to
vaccinate their children and who instead, choose to protect their children with nursing, optimal
nutrition, by avoid pesticides, plastics, and aluminum, and who choose healthcare that enhances
their child's health and immune system. Injecting vaccines into the bloodstream is counter to many
individual values.

Again, the medical profession, the pharmaceutical industry, and the government are avoiding the
responsibility of the injuries, health complications, and often serious irreversible life consequence
of vaccine medicine.

An option out of this type of health care is the only option an informed citizen has.

Thank you for your consideration and wisdom in this very important matter.

Peter Lind, DC
1707 Lansing Avenue
Salem, OR
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